
Denton Independent School District
Consider Approval of Donation from Burlington Stores

March 26, 2024

SUMMARY:      
Burlington Stores announced their arrival to Denton by donating $5,000 to Rivera Elementary. The 
donation was made during the grand opening event for their store on Colorado Boulevard. 

BOARD VALUE:  
Growth & Management… In pursuit of excellence, we value demonstrating effective and efficient 
management of district resources and providing leadership and/or oversight to ensure District 
meets all fiscal, legal and regulatory requirements.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
No previous action. 

 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:

This donation is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CDC (local) policy.  

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Burlington Stores agreed to donate $5,000.00 to Denton ISD for the purchase of educational 
resources for the students at Rivera Elementary.

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
This is a one-time donation.

ALTERNATIVES:
None. 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
The Superintendent recommends approval of the Burlington Stores donation in the amount of $5,000.00 
for the purchase of educational resources for the students at Rivera Elementary.

 PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations
Yalonda Weaver, Director of Grant Financial Management

ATTACHMENT:
 None


